

Memorial Brick Campaign

The Kinzua Valley Trail Club is launching a Memorial Brick Campaign to give supporters of its trail a public way to remember a loved one or honor a relative or friend. We welcome private, business and corporate donations for lasting recognition of people and organizations who support the KVTC. Engraved bricks will be placed in a walkway beneath the kiosk at the Westline Trailhead. Thank you for your support!

4X8bricks - \$100 - 3 lines of engraving, 14 spaces per line
8X8 bricks - \$400 - 5 lines of engraving, 14 spaces per line
NameAddress
Phone Number
THORE NUMBER

Please complete this form and include with your check payable to Kinzua Valley Trail Club. Questions? Call 814-598-4494 Visit our website: kinzuavalleytrail.org